
ADDENDUM NO. 1 
CITY OF FOLSOM 

Water Treatment Plant Backwash and Recycled Water Capacity Project 

ISSUED BY 
THE CITY OF FOLSOM 

ENVIRONMENTAL & WATER RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

This addendum shall be considered part of the Non-Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting for the City of 
Folsom Water Treatment Plant Backwash and Recycled Water Capacity Project. 

General Comments: 

1. Bids were required to be received by City Clerks by 10AM on Tuesday, March 15, 
2022. The City is changing the bid closing date to Friday at 10:00AM ON March 25, 
2020. City Clerks will stop accepting bids at this time and will be opened at 10:05AM 
at City Hall's Large Public Works Conference Room. 

The changes detailed in this Addendum No. 1 have been issued by the City of Folsom 
Environmental & Water Resources Department. 

Date: 3 / le 

Marcus Yhsutake, PE 
Environmental and Water Resources Director 
City of Folsom 
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